
RESPONSE TO PUBLIC QUESTIONS 
MEETING OF THE PORT PHILLIP CITY COUNCIL  DATE  21 APRIL 2021 

Item 14.5 Draft Council Plan 2021-31, Municipal Health & Wellbeing Plan, 
Financial Plan, Revenue & Rating Plan, and Budget 2021-22, Release for 
public consultation  

Question from Adrian Jackson  

I can't see much about the proposed St Kilda Festival 2022 in the budget documents. Is 
council going to cancel the St Kilda Music Festival in 2022?   

Response 

There are no plans to cancel the 2022 St Kilda Festival. It has been budgeted for in the draft 
21/22 Budget. 

*Please note: answers to any questions in Public Question Time which were answered at the
meeting are included in the minutes of that meeting.


